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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Meet the New Teacher Meetings 

You will have a chance to meet your child’s new teacher on the following dates: 

 

Monday 9th September Ash (Y1) and Willow (Y2) classes;  

Tuesday 10th September Cedar (Y3) and Sycamore (Y4) classes; 

Wednesday 11th September Chestnut (Y5) and Beech (Y6) classes. 

 

These meetings will take place between 9 — 9.45am. You will have chance to meet your child’s teacher/s 

and to ask any questions about routines and curriculum. Please try to attend. 

 

Early Years classes will have their own meetings once the children have all transitioned in to class. 

 

Y6 Leavers’ Service 

Beech class parents and carers are warmly invited to join us at St. Benet’s church tomorrow for the Leavers’ 

Service. The children will share memories of their time at our school, we will present them with their Holy 

Book, a graduation scroll and we will sing some sad and happy songs! Please feel free to join us whatever 

your tradition or religion. Everyone is welcome. 

 

Kate Barker 

Kate is very sad not to be able to join Oak class for the final few days of the term due to personal circum-

stances. We are very lucky to have Sophie Petrou on hand to cover, as well as Tracy Nolan and the wonder-

ful Oak class team. 

 

End of Term Arrangements 

Please collect your child/ren at 1.15pm tomorrow and then leave the school for a wonderful summer. Build-

ing work to replace the roof of the main entrance will commence at 2pm tomorrow and so we must clear the 

site immediately—please do not linger in the playground on this occasion. 

 

Autumn Term 

The autumn term will begin on Wednesday 4th September at the usual time. I look forward to seeing you all 

then. Thanking  you all for your support on behalf of the Kentish Town C of E team. Have a wonderful sum-

mer holiday! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

James  

 

Headteacher 
 

 



 



 



 


